
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17th July 2023 
KDa/SSn 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that GCSE results for Year 11 will be ready to collect on Thursday 
24th August 2023. Pupils will be able to collect their results from the Main Hall between 
9:00am – 10:30am on the day. 
 
Pupils can only collect their own results. If a pupil is unable to collect their results in person, 
an electronic copy can be sent via email.  Please be aware that electronic copies of results 
will be distributed after 10:30am on the day. 
 
If you require results to be sent via email or have any questions or concerns, please 
contact Jake Osmond via email: jake.osmond@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Davey 
Deputy Headteacher 
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